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Paving disrupts traffic on Highway 33 near Swan Hills

Swan Hills... Motorists are advised that paving work will disrupt traffic on Highway 33 from
the intersection of Highway 32 to approximately 28 kilometres north of Swan Hills. Traffic will
be reduced periodically to one alternating lane during daylight hours. Construction begins
today on the $11.6-million project and is scheduled to be completed by Oct. 15, weather
permitting. The project includes Highway 33 paving and the construction of two new safety rest
areas north of Swan Hills.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are
reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are
present.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Heather Kaszuba Aaron Butler
Communications Project Administrator
Alberta Transportation Alberta Transportation
780-422-7070 780-624-6403

780-717-3913 (cell)
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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